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On Saturday, May 11, many alumni and
their guests enjoyed attending a variety of
Alumni Weekend 2002 events this year on the
School’s Philadelphia campus.

From the Veterinary Medical Alumni Soci-
ety Annual Meeting to the Alumni Day Picnic
with special visitor, University President Judith
Rodin, CW’66, and from the Parade of Classes
down Locust Walk to the Alumni Dinner Hon-
oring the 2002 Reunion Classes at the Universi-
ty of Pennsylvania Museum, Alumni Weekend
2002 was an exciting time for alumni to return
to Penn.

Save the date! Alumni Weekend 2003 and
reunions for classes ending in “3” or “8” will be
held on May 16-18.

Alumni Weekend 2002
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Calvin Moon, V’52, leading the School of Veterinary
Medicine in the Parade of Classes down Locust
Walk.

Mark Mills, V’92, with daughter, Fiona, and son, Ian.

Jack Bregman, V’66, Brenda Lewis Stewart, V’70,
and James V. Stewart, V’68.

Marilyn B. Weber, V’75, Lloyd B. Kornblatt, V’47, and
his wife, Dolores.

H. Mark Saunders, V’81, Claudia Damsky Heyman,
C’83, Steven Jay Heyman, C’83 V’87, and Lynn
Mirbach Walker, V’87.

With Dean Alan M. Kelly, President Rodin greets
Jules Silver, V’47.

University President Judith Rodin, CW’66, addresses
Veterinary alumni and their guests.

Corinne R. Sweeney, D.V.M., professor of medicine
of New Bolton Center, receives the 2002 Excellence
in Teaching Award from Daniel D. Bleicher, V’53. The
Veterinary Medical Alumni Society presents this
annual award to an educator recommended by
recent graduates.

Members of the Class of 1957 in the Chinese
Rotunda of the University of Pennsylvania Museum.
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Class of 1947: Lloyd B. Kornblatt and Jules Silver.

Class of 1957: Vernon R. Yingling, Charles W. Koenig,
Charles L. Putnam, Howard H Hine, Jr., George L.
Anstadt, Willard G. Janssen, and Harvey W. Hayden.

Class of 1967: Robert S. Goldstein, Carolyn Reed,
Alan B. Schreier, and Jon A. Stokes.

Members of the Class of 1987: Nina R. Beyer, Lynn
Mirbach Walker, and Mary G. Boy.

To mark its 10th year reunion, the Class of 1992
donated its yearbook sale proceeds to help pur-
chase a pulse oximeter for the new Isolation Unit in
VHUP. Dean Kelly accepted the device from class
members: Caroline L. Merchant, Marko R. Sima, and
Dina A. Rovere.

Members of the Class of 1992 and future alumni at
the University of Pennsylvania Museum: Dinah E.
Flack, Caroline L. Merchant, John J. McCauley, Marko
R. Sima, Dina A. Rovere, and Gia A. Croce.

Dean Kelly with Russell S. Edmonds, V’37, and his
wife, Doris.

The Gerstenfeld Family: Traudi, Sheldon, V’68, and
Tyler, C’05.

Class of 1952: Calvin Moon, Loy C. Awkerman, Robert
D. Barndt, John L. Wilkins, Fred R. Guenther, Jr., John
E. Whitehead, Arthur P. Coogan, Donald E. Siffin,
Robert M. Schwartzman, Sidney H. Flaxman, and
Raymond Schlosser, Jr.

Class of 1997: Michael H. Yuan, Kaisa H. Hodgkins,
Anita Impellizeri, Michele M. Campellone, Kelly A.
Papke, and Dexter J. Archer.
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